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          12 July 2021 
 

 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
Re: Collection of results – Thursday 12th August, 9.30am – midday. 
 
I hope you are all well. I am writing to give you details of the collection procedures for the year 11 results 
in August.  
 
Your child’s Key Stage 4 results will be available to collect from school on Thursday 12th August. Each house 
group will be allocated a different collection time to help ease pupils’ arrivals and exits. Below are the 
arrival times for each house group:  
Clougha:   9.30 
Lune:   9.50 
Halton:  10.10 
Storey 1:   10.30 
Storey 2:   10.50 
 
Your child’s results will be available to collect from the quad area near the hall. Please ask your child to 
make their way to the Y9 entrance/ C floor entrance where they will be guided by members of staff to 
receive their results. There will be staff on hand to advise on next steps such as advice on college and sixth-
form applications.  
 
If results have not been collected on the day, they will be available for collection on 1st September when 
the school reopens. The results must be collected by the pupil, we are not allowed to hand results to 
parents/carers. If you are not able to collect the results in person, please either hand in a stamped, 
addressed envelope with your home address by 16th July or send us an envelope in the post.  
 
If your child has a computer loaned by the school for use during lockdown then it is very important that it is 
returned to the school by the end of term (16th July) or brought on results day. 
 
Grades this summer were based on Teacher Assessed Grades (TAGs). TAGs were submitted to the exam 
boards by the school as a holistic assessment of pupils’ performance in a subject. This followed a rigorous 
process of assessment, moderation and quality assurance. These grades will then be approved by the 
relevant exam board, following external quality assurance checks. Vocational qualifications followed the 
exam board guidance on the submission of a portfolio of course work evidence which has been moderated 
by the exam board. 
 
If you or your child are unhappy with the results that they receive in the summer, there is the option to 
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request a centre review to be carried out. For full details about the TAGs procedure, including details of 
submitting a request for a centre review please visit our website at: 
https://www.lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk/parents/Y11TAGS2021. There will be an opportunity to speak to 
me or another member of staff if you have queries about the process when results are collected.  
 
I hope all our year 11 pupils are doing well and I would like to take this opportunity to thank them on 
behalf of all the staff for all their hard work, and for adapting to the challenging circumstances which were 
dealt to them. They are a credit to all parents and carers, and we are immensely proud of them all. Whilst 
they are about to move on to their next stage in education or training, they remain part of the Central 
family and I encourage them to keep in touch and let us know how their lives progress. There will be a 
celebration event held in the autumn term, including subject prizes. 
 
I look forward to seeing them as they collect their results in the summer. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
David Chapman 
Senior Assistant Principal  
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